
 

 

Weekdays 
Monday-Saturday:    8:00am  
Monday-Thursday:   6:00pm  
Friday:  8:00am and Noon  

Weekend (no changes) 
Saturday (Vigil) 5:00 pm 

Weekday Mass Time Changes! 
The following are the Mass times beginning March 7, 2019 

 

 

Pastor, Fr. Pat Click  
Associate Pastor, Fr. Travis Stephens  

 

Parish Hours/Office Info 

Mon.-Fri. 8:00 am-5:00 pm 
(Office Closed Noon-1:00 pm for Lunch) 
Parish Office Number: 317-842-6778 
OFFICE CLOSED WEEKENDS 
Emergency Number (to reach Priests after 
hours): 317-965-6522 
Fax Number: 317-576-1932 
 

Mass Schedule 

Weekend 
Saturday (Vigil) 5:00 pm 

Weekday 
Monday-Friday 6:30 & 8:00 am 
Wednesday 6:30 pm 
Saturday 8:00 am                                                            
Rosary is prayed after all weekend Masses in 
the Adoration Chapel 

Holy Days of Obligation 
Jan. 1 Mary, Mother of God 
Aug. 15 Assumption of Mary 
Nov. 1 All Saints Day 
Dec. 25 Nativity of the Lord 
Watch bulletin for time changes.             

 

Reconciliation is available every 
Wednesday at 5:30pm prior to the 6:30pm 
Mass and every Saturday following the 8:00am 
Mass or by appointment. 
 

New Parishioners                      

Our warmest welcome to all who worship with 
our parish family, whether long-time resident 
or new visitor to our parish. If you are interest-
ed in registering at St. Louis de Montfort Cath-
olic Church, you may do so on our website 
(www.sldmfishers.org) or at the parish office. 

February 10, 2019                                                               

The Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

 

11441 HAGUE RD — FISHERS, IN 46038                                             

(317)842-6778              www.sldmfishers.org 

Saint Louis-Marie Grignion 

de Montfort: 1673-1716 

Feast day: April 28 

“To Jesus through Mary” 

Parish Mission Statement 

Love God—Make Disciples—

Serve Christ in the World 

Parish Vision Statement 

St. Louis de Montfort will be 

a dynamic witness of the  Gos-

pel and lead others to em-

brace the love of God. 

Photo of Our Lady of Lourdes Grotto at Notre Dame                               
submitted by Kerin Buntin 



 

COMING THIS MONDAY NIGHT 
TO ST. LOUIS DE MONTFORT:  

DR. JOHN R. WOOD &                                  
Musical Guest, Nick De La Torre 

February 11, 2019—7-8:30PM  
 

Dr. John R. Wood is the author of, “Ordinary 
Lives, Extraordinary Mission: 5 Steps to Winning 

the War Within”.  It has been one of Dynamic 
Catholic’s bestselling books, with over 240,000 

copies distributed to date. Since the release of the 
book in December 2012, John has spoken at more 
than 100 parishes and schools across the country, 

inspiring thousands to embrace the message of 
the Universal Call to Holiness and help reawaken 

the sleeping giant called the Catholic Church. 
(www.extraordinarymission.com) 

 

New York Times bestselling Catholic author Mat-
thew Kelly says, "I believe John is one of the great 
emerging Catholic voices of our time…John Wood 

has a passion that is contagious… make an effort to 
go and hear him speak!"  

Tickets available in the parish office and on sale now at: 
www.extraordinarymission.com/tickets  

Tickets are $20 per person or $30 per family. 

Free childcare will be provided for younger children.                                                      
To sign up, please visit: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094DACAF28A6FA7-childcare2  

Join us before the presentation in Craig Willy Hall for a                                                       
FREE spaghetti dinner from 5-6:45pm! 

  Our readings today remind us of the great privilege we have in 
calling ourselves both children and disciples of the most high 
God.  

  The First Reading, from Isaiah, describes a vision of the prophet 
in which angels surround the Lord proclaiming, “Holy, holy, ho-
ly is the LORD of hosts! All the earth is filled with his glory!” 
Our God invites us to such deep intimacy and friendship with Him 
that sometimes we can forget just how majestic and unspeakably 
holy He truly is. 

  In the Gospel passage, from Luke, Jesus instructs Simon to low-
er his nets for a catch despite an unsuccessful night of fishing. 
Peter is skeptical but obeys and is amazed at the catch of fish that 
he makes. He kneels down before Jesus in astonishment. 

  This sense of awe and reverence before God should motivate us 
to deepen our stewardship way of life. As we contemplate the 
holiness of God, we come to a heightened awareness of what a 
privilege it is that He has chosen to include us in His work of 
spreading the Gospel to others through the grateful sharing of the 
gifts He has given us. Aware of this privilege, we will then make 
the words of Isaiah our own: “Here I am Lord, send me!” 

  Together in stewarding God’s gifts, 

  Mike 

Mike MacNulty, Director 
Office of Stewardship and Development 
Diocese of Lafayette in Indiana 



 

Saturday, February 9, 2019 
5:00 pm      John Wright, requested by Jeff & Karen Wright 
Sunday, February 10, 2019                                                       
7:30 am    †  Kathleen Riley-Laird, requested by Jo Remenyik    
9:00 am       Sharon Wessling,  
  requested by the Wessling Family  
11:30 am      For the People of the Parish 
5:00 pm   †  Omer “Shorty” Vogelgesang,  
  requested by Frank Hill 
Monday, February 11, 2019                                                                                              
6:30 am      Communion Service 
8:00 am  †  Ludivina & Belinda,   
  requested by Gloria Hughey  
Tuesday, February 12, 2019                                                         
6:30 am      Communion Service 
8:00 am  †  Patricia Lawless, requested by Patricia Baughman 
Wednesday, February 13, 2019                                                       
6:30 am      Communion Service 
8:00 am   † Linda Hill, requested by Frank Hill  
6:30 pm   †  Packy Hoyt,  
  requested by Mr. & Mrs. Bowen 
Thursday, February 14, 2019                                                                                                               
6:30 am     Communion Service 
8:00 am  † Robert & Evelyn Bubb, requested by Carol Bubb 
Friday, February 15, 2019                                                                          
6:30 am      Communion Service 
8:00 am   † James & Louise Coffey,  
  requested by Jim & Terry Coffey    
Saturday, February 16,  2019                                                              
8:00 am  †  Felimon & Zeaxialda Uberas,  
  requested by the Uberas Family 
5:00 pm  †  Mary Shanny, requested by Breda Barnes 
Sunday, February 17, 2019                                                       
7:30 am        For the People of the Parish 
9:00 am  †  Patricia Lawless,  
  requested by Patricia Baughman  
11:30 am  † William Salzman,                                                      
  requested by Tom Gardner 
5:00 pm   †  Soul of Michael Ratterman,  
  requested by Kevin & Susan Israel 

Mass Intentions are available. Stipend is $10.                            
Please see the receptionist in the parish office. 

PRAYER 

Readings for the Week of                             

February 10, 2019 

Sunday: Is 6:1-8/Ps 138:1-8/1 Cor 15:1-11/Lk 5:1-11 
Monday: Gn 1:1-19/Ps 104:1-2, 5-6, 10,12, 24,35/Mk 6:53-56 

Tuesday: Gn 1:20—2:4a/Ps 8:4-5, 6-7, 8-9/Mk 7:1-13 
Wednesday: Gn 2:4-9, 15-17/Ps 104:1-2, 27-30/Mk 7:14-23 

Thursday: Gn 2:18-25/Ps 128:1-2, 3, 4-5/Mk 7:24-30 
Friday: Gn 3:1-8/Ps 32:1-2, 5, 6, 7/Mk 7:31-37 

Saturday: Gn 3:9-24/Ps 90:2-6, 12-13/Mk 8:1-10 
Next Sunday: Jer 17:5-8/Ps 1:1-4, 6/1 Cor 15:12, 16-20/              

Lk 6:17, 20-26  

Adoration Chapel      

Happy New Year! Many thanks to our 
amazing adorers who came to their sched-
uled hours or made sure they were covered 
over the holidays. As the new year begins, 
please consider becoming a part of this life 
changing ministry. Spending time with 
Jesus in the Perpetual Adoration Chapel 

blesses not only our adorers but our parish and our uni-
versal church. If you have questions or want to sign up 
for an hour, please see our parish website, http://
www.sldmfishers.org, then go to the Adoration sign up 
to see the hours that are available. You can also call or 
email Jerilyn at 317-997-2411 or jikunkel@yahoo.com.  
These are the hours that do not have committed adorers: 

Sunday 
2-3 AM 
3-4 AM 

11PM-12AM 
 

Monday 
1-2 AM  
3-4 AM 

 

Wednesday 
2-3 AM 

 
Thursday 
2-3 AM 

Noon-1 PM  
1-2 PM                 
2-3 PM 

 

Friday 
2-3 PM 
4-5 PM  

 
Saturday 
2-3 AM 
3-4 AM 
5-6 AM 
2-3 PM 

SLDM Prayer Requests 

If you have a prayer request and would like people in Eu-
charistic Adoration to pray for you, please enter your re-
quest on the parish website home page and we will post in 
the entryway to the Adoration Chapel. If you have any ques-
tions, please call Jeff Oelker at the parish office. 

Please Pray for the Repose of the Soul of:  

Michael Ratterman, husband of Rachelle Ratterman  
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Incense will be used at the  

following Sunday Masses: 

February 17 @ 9:00am February 24 @ 11:30 am 

MUSIC AND LITURGY Q & A 

Q: Why do we change the Gloria and other Mass parts 
so often? 

A: Whenever possible, we should all be encouraged to 
sing in response, in dialogue with the Priest during the 
Liturgy of the Word and the Liturgy of the Eucharist. 
There are many musical settings of the Mass (Kyrie, 
Gloria, Alleluia, Holy Holy, Memorial Acclamation and 
Lamb of God).  We change the settings to reflect the 
season.  Christmas and Easter seasons, Ordinary 
Time, we use more joyful settings.  During Advent and 
Lent, we will sing quieter, more simple in nature, to re-
flect the penitential, solemn, time of year.  This Lent, we 
will be singing a combination of Mass of Creation, and 
English chant, all in the Gather hymnal.  Then at Easter, 
we will be singing a new Mass setting; Mass of Wis-
dom.  This new setting is in the pews and will be taught 
before Masses soon.  This is a setting that is very sing-
able, and well used throughout our diocese.  With all 
music, our goal is to help lift our souls through singing 
our prayers, petitions and praises.                           
...addressing one another in psalms and hymns and spiritual 
songs, singing and playing to the Lord in your hearts giving 
thanks always and for everything in the name of our Lord 
Jesus Christ to God the Father.  Eph 5:19-20  

Attention Liturgical Ministers; 

There will be a three-ring binder in the Narthex for you to 

sign up for the Ash Wednesday Masses and distribution of 

ashes at 6:30am, 8:00am, noon and 7:00pm. 



 

Financial Update 

                                                         02/05/19  Fiscal YTD 

Weekly parishioner envelopes          $  26,851   $      711,532 

Online Donations                                 $ 20,440   $    469,350 

Visitor envelopes & loose cash           $    1,720   $       64,153 

Total collected (before parish tithe) $  49,011   $ 1,245,400 

                              $(1,156,400)         

                                 $     88,635 

Cardinal 50/50 Club                                                             
No winner was drawn for the week of February 3rd .                                                                     

The number drawn was 3111.                                                              
The rollover jackpot is $3145. 

 All registered parishioners may enter the weekly               
drawing by putting $5.00 in the Cardinal 50/50                
envelope from your monthly packet or the 50/50                                

envelopes found in the Narthex.                                               
All proceeds from the 50/50 go to our                                        

parish school fund.  

Service 

Stewardship: Time, Talent & 

Treasure 

Time... Stewardship Reflection 
In today’s readings, both Isaiah and Peter hear the call of 
God and feel themselves unworthy. But, reassured by the 
Lord, both answer and follow. Do I hear the Lord asking, 
“Whom shall I send?” Am I prepared to answer, “Here I 
am. Send me!”? 
 

Total Mass Attendance                                           
For the weekend of February 3, 2019..………..………...2,000 
 

Talent... Stewardship Ministries 
We’d like to thank all who helped out at our Super Bowl 
give away last weekend at The Lord’s Pantry. Special 
thanks to school/students for donating all the snacks, 
John McCurdy and friends for cooking the hot dogs, Ken 
Carite and Pro-Shred for transporting everything down 
there and our new ministry leader Sharon Tuttle for mak-
ing it all happen. Our parish survey said parishioners 
would like to get involved in more ministries off campus 
and the Lord’s Pantry and Holy Family Shelter (see article 
on this page) are two ways to make that happen. Again 
thanks to everyone for allowing our parish to reach out to 
those in need. 
 

Treasure... Saint Louis de Montfort Tithe                       
(10% of weekly basket collections)                                                              
This Month’s Tithe: Propagation of the Faith, Sally Burton 
Food Pantry, Appeal for Support of Catholic Press, Lord's 
Pantry 
Last Month, Each Recipient Received  $           5,085.00 
Current Fiscal Year Total For All Tithes  $        119,992.00 

Fund Donations 

Donations to the SLDM Educational Foundation  
Endowment Fund can be mailed to: SLDM Accounting • 
P.O. Box 30 • Fishers, IN 46038. Make your check  
payable to: St. Louis de Montfort Educational Foundation, 
Inc. Please contact our office if you have any questions at                
317-842-6778.   
Please remember the School Annual Fund in your year-end 
giving! Our goal is $150,000 to meet the most critical needs 
of our school. You may contact Maggie Fox 
(mfox@sldmfishers.org) with any questions. 
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V o l u n t e e r s  N e e d e d !                             

You are invited to help serve 500 children in need at                
Arlington Woods Elementary in Indianapolis with Samari-
tan’s Feet as part of their Shoes of Hope Distributions in 
Indiana. Thanks to the generosity of our SLDM Parishion-
ers, we will give them new athletic shoes and socks by wash-
ing their feet and sharing a message of hope with them. 
They need 75 volunteers to make this possible—Adults and/
or children ages 14 and up or 8th Grade and up. Thursday, 
February 14th, 9am-1:30pm at Arlington Woods Elemen-
tary, 5801 E. 30th St., Indianapolis, IN 46218. Volunteers 
should arrive at 9am for a brief training and various role 
assignments for the event. Contact Joanie Zigmond at                
jzigmond@samaritansfeet.org with questions. More details 
and sign up to volunteer here: SamaritansFeet.org/Indy2 

Food Pantry 

For those of you who have indicated a possible interest 
in helping out at the food pantry, we have an oppor-
tunity for you! We need some more families/
volunteers to pick up our weekly food orders from Al-
di’s on 96th St. and Hague Rd. and deliver it to our 
Sally Burton Food Pantry. 
The Aldi's rotation is about once every 7 to 8 weeks, 
depending on how many new volunteers we get.  Here 
is how it works: 
1. Food is ordered on Monday with a copy to the pick

-up person.   
2. The pick-up person lets us know what day and 

time they can pick up that week by Wednesday 
morning. You can check out a key from the parish 
office so it can be done in the evening after hours. 
Pick-up is from Thursday – Saturday of assigned 
week. Pick-up on Thursday night or Saturday 
morning during open pantry hours provides help 
unloading the order. 

3. Pick-up person goes on the day you choose – or-
der has been paid for, Aldi’s has already pulled the 
food and it is ready to be loaded in your vehicle. 
Most times the order will fit into a minivan or SUV 
for one trip.  

Time commitment can be one or two hours. This is a 
great opportunity for families with kids needing ser-
vice hours. 
If you are interested in helping out, or if you have fur-
ther questions, please contact Teresa directly at 
t.sorg@sbcglobal.net. 
Thank you for your consideration! 

Holy Family Shelter 

Seeking Volunteers 

Are you looking for a new and reward-
ing way to serve the Lord? Do you want 
a ministry which the whole family 
(8yrs and older) can participate? 
Come, join a dedicated group of parishioners from SLDM as 
they serve lunch or dinner three Saturdays each month. The 
Holy Family Shelter, located downtown Indianapolis, is a 
program of the Catholic Charities of Indianapolis and has 
been in operation since 1984. Volunteers perform simple 
food preparation, meal distribution, and clean-up. Turn-
around time is 3-4 hours, including travel time. To learn 
more, contact Linda at LCLo4@yahoo.com.  



 

Faith Formation 

RCIA – BECOMING CATHOLIC 

Are you or someone you know interested in 
learning more about the Catholic faith and 
possibly becoming Catholic? The process 
through which we do this is called the Rite of 
Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA). RCIA is 
an opportunity to ask questions, to reflect on 
your relationship with Jesus, and to get the 

information and support you need as you discern whether to 
become Catholic. We meet on Tuesdays, 7- 8:30PM, in the 
Merton Room (lower level of the church). Please contact 
Sandy Schrader at sschrader@sldmfishers.org if you are inter-
ested in learning more about RCIA.  
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We would not expect a car, or a house heating/air 
conditioning system to run for years without any 
servicing, so why do we expect our marriage rela-
tionship to keep running smoothly without a little 
maintenance?  The Worldwide Marriage Encoun-
ter Weekend gives married couples the tools to 
keep their relationship in top running condi-

tion.  Future Marriage Encounter Weekends will be at Our 
Lady of Fatima Retreat House, Indianapolis, from April 26-28 
and from November 1-3, 2019, and at Mount Saint Francis 
Centre for Spirituality, New Albany, from August 16-18, 2019.    
Visit www.wwme.org for further information. 
Quote from a couple who made a Marriage Encounter Week-
end after 18 years of marriage: “We were blown out of the wa-
ter after our Weekend.  We didn’t fully appreciate that our Sac-
rament was a vocation to be cherished and nurtured.” 

Learn More About the Mass at our 

Spring Bible Study 

This semester we are diving into Bishop Barron’s NEW 
study on the Mass. Join us as we walk through the Liturgy 
and be transformed through insights on this most privileged 
and intimate encounter with our Lord Jesus Christ. We will 
have 3 options to meet:  

Mondays at 9am or 7pm   or   Thursdays at 9:30am 
Study will begin the week of February 25 and conclude the 
week of April 21. Please contact Annie Harton at                                   
aharton@sldmfishers.org or ext. 240 with questions or to 
sign up by February 11 to make sure you get the materi-
als. Cost for workbook is $20.  

Adult Confirmation 
Are you an adult who would like to receive the 
Sacrament of Confirmation? Please contact 
Annie Harton at aharton@sldmfishers.org for 
more information before February.  
“Come Holy Spirit, fill the hearts of your faithful and kindle 
in them the fire of your love.” 

Marriage Ministry                     

This semester we're going to reflect on 
the Paschal Mystery within marriage as 
we journey through three liturgical sea-
sons together. We will meet on the fol-
lowing Fridays from 6-7:30pm:   
• Extraordinary Love  - Ordinary Time - February 22 
• Doubt in the Desert – Lent - March 22 
• Glorified Wounds - Easter - April 26 
Dinner and babysitting will be provided. Please register at 
sldmfishers.org/marriage-ministry or contact Annie Harton 
with questions at aharton@sldmfishers.org.  

Lenten Small Groups 

This Lent, small groups will reflect with 
Thomas Merton on Christ's presence in our 
busy lives. Lent invites us into the desert to 
slow down and reencounter Our Lord. 
Groups will meet for 8 weeks beginning the 
week of March 4 and concluding the week of 
April 22.  

You can learn more and register for your preferred                        
day and neighborhood at sldmfishers.org/small-groups.  
Groups will be confirmed and contacted by Sunday, Febru-
ary 24 so please sign up before then.                     
Books are $6 per participant. Contact Annie Harton with 
any questions at aharton@sldmfishers.org.  

Young Family Small Groups: 

Launching this Lent! 

It is our hope at SLDM to strengthen the domestic 
church.  So often new and young parents are pulled in a mil-
lion directions, and it is easy to be distracted by life.  We 
pray husbands and wives will have their faith renewed and 
grow with other young couples to be the spiritual leaders of 
their families.  We also recognize how important it is for our 
kids to be around other active Catholic families and to know 
that being a child of God is a joyful blessing.  With this goal 
in mind, SLDM is launching Young Family Small Groups 
(Y.F.S.G.) where young couples and families can grow in 
their faith together.  Yes, you read that correctly, kids are not 
only welcome, but they are encouraged to be present.   
Who: Any and all parents or families with young children 
When: 6 weeks during Lent (and beyond for those hoping to 
continue with their small group) 
Where: Gatherings will be in parishioner's homes, just like 
the early church 
Questions: Contact Reid Leazier rleazier@sldmfishers.org or 
317-842-6778, x232 
Registration is online: sldmfishers.org/young-family-small-groups 

Young Adult Ministry                                                      
(20’s and 30’s) 
Young Adult ministry is a place for 20’s 
and 30’s to join in prayer, community and 
the sacramental life of our church.  Part of 
our mission is to help the young church 

belong!  We spend time in fellowship by having game nights 
or canoe trips, as well as unpacking our faith through bible 
studies and pilgrimages.  This group is dynamic and diverse 
and there is a place here for you.  We typically gath-
er Thursday nights from 7-9pm in the Youth Ministry Cen-
ter, but that is subject to change for Theology on Tap, ser-
vice experiences and other local young adult events.  If you 
have any questions, please contact Reid Leazier at rleazi-
er@sldmfishers.org or 317-842-6778, ext. 232.  Follow us 
on Instagram @sldmyoungadults and like us on Facebook—
https://www.facebook.com/sldm.yam 

Follow @SLDMAdultFaith 

 on     
for upcoming events and daily faith inspiration. 



 

Hospitality Faith Formation 6 

Through the waters of               
Baptism, please  welcome to 

our faith community:    

Parish Council Applications 

Anyone interested in serving on the Parish Council at 
SLDM beginning in February 2019 are asked to complete 
the Application located at the following link:  
https://sldmfishers.formstack.com/forms/pc_application 
If anyone has any questions, please contact Jerry 
McConnell at jlmac007@aol.com or 765-702-9088. 

Your support of Fruitful Harvest and our Catholic Faith is 
important. By sharing your treasure and the blessings 
you’ve received from God, our parish and the universal 
church can build the kingdom of God through such things 
as evangelization, health care and outreach for those in 
need. We thank all parishioners who contribute regularly 
to support these efforts. 

Bryan & Ashley Madson 
Maribel Alvarado (Diego, Eliana, Amelia) 

Austin & Jamie Hastings (Amelia) 
Nelson Fuentes & Vanessa Carrero (Angelina) 

Tyler Johnson 
Erin & Kristopher Jones (Landon, Eli) 

Margaret Nowak 
Jay & Shannon Braun (JJ, Kyle, Quinn, Molly, Max) 

Rudens Quintana & Bianca Perdano (Rudens) 
Nathan Beach & Dr. Erika Blair 

Camlinh Nguyen 
Clarence & Sonia Brown (Brianna, Anthony) 

Please welcome the following to our  
faith community: 

Babysitters Wanted 

We are looking to add some more babysitters to our list for 
different parish activities.  We are looking for people of all 
ages who enjoy being around kids.  If this is something that 
you are interested in, please contact Beth Craig 
at bcraig@sldmfishers.org  if you are interested or if you 
have any questions. 

Come and See 

Birthright of Cicero is offering an opportunity to "Come 
and See" what we do.  This first informational meeting will 
last ONLY one hour and will be held on Friday, February 
22, 2019 from 2-3 p.m. at the Birthright office, 50 South 
Peru Street, Cicero, and will include a facility tour.   
A Birthright volunteer offers 3 hours a week to educate 
and be a friend to a pregnant woman.  Want to learn 
more?  For more information or to reserve a place, 
email Birthright at cicero@birthright.org or call Elizabeth 
Bridgewater, Director, at 317-984-7131. 

Youth Ministry 

If you have a student in  grades          

6-8, we encourage them to sign 

up for our small group-based, 

junior high youth ministry. 

Upcoming JHYM Events: 
• Feb. 10: JHYM Small Groups @ 10-11:15am in YMC 

• Feb. 17: NO JHYM—HAPPY PRESIDENTS DAY 

• Feb. 24: JHYM Small Groups @ 10-11:15am in YMC 

• March 1: JHYM Laser Tag Social— All 6th-8th grade 
students invited—7-9pm. Registration is online at 
http://sldmfishers.formstack.com/forms/jhymlasertag or 
you can sign up on the JHYM page of website.                                   

 

Registration and calendars can be found at 
www.sldmfishers.org/junior-high                                                                                                                                   

Please contact Reid Leazier at rleazier@sldmfishers.org with any 
questions! You can also follow us this year @sldmjhym 

(Instagram, Twitter and Remind) 

A Ministry for High School Students                                                                      
Follow us on Instagram @SLDMHSYM                                                                                                                                                          

Anyone high school age is welcome to attend our meetings! 
• February 10—Confirmation Parent & Youth Meeting in 

the YMC—4-6pm 

• February 10—Youth Group—6-7:30pm 

• Destination Jesus from February 15-17 held at Guerin 
Catholic HS  

Daughters of Wisdom                           
DOW meets every other Tuesday in the Youth Ministry Center 
at 7:15-8:30pm. All teenage ladies (grade 8-12th) are welcome 
to join us. We meet to discuss our faith, pray, attend adoration 
together and organize opportunities to serve at Mass and in 
the local community. We will be hosting a retreat in the com-
ing months,  too! We hope to see you there!         

Upcoming DOW Meetings:                                     

Children & Family Ministries 

Early Bird Registration Opens March 1 

• February 11th                            
(attending the Parish Mission) 

• February 26th  

• March 12th 
• March 26th 

James Nuno Vaz Isles Jack Acrisio Vaz Isles 



 

HOSPITALITY 7 

DID YOU KNOW THAT SLDM 

CYO SPORTS ARE FOR ALL            

PARISHIONERS!  YOU DO NOT 

HAVE TO ATTEND SCHOOL AT 

SLDM TO PARTICIPATE! 
SPORTSLEADER VIRTUE OF THE WEEK 
LEGACY - The strength to hand down a virtuous tradition 
and memory of your actions. 
REGISTRATION FOR 2018-2019 CYO SPORTS 
Registration is now open for Girls Spring Kickball (Grades 3
-4), Boys Spring Baseball (Grades 7-8), Co-ed CYO Track 
and Co-ed CYO Soccer.  Please go to www.sldmfishers.org/
athlete-registration for more information.  Go Cardinals! 
BOYS LACROSSE 
Lacrosse registration is now open!  All boys of the parish in 
3rd through 8th grade, are invited to join us for the upcom-
ing lacrosse season, which runs from January through mid-
May. For more information, please contact Kevin Sheddy 
at kpsheddy@yahoo.com.  To register, please go 
to www.sldmfishers.org and click on Athletics and Athlete 
Registration. 

GUERIN CATHOLIC 

HIGH SCHOOL NEWS 

ADMISSIONS NEWS 
Applications are still being accepted for the 
2019-20 school year.   Apply 
at GuerinCatholic.org. 
Prospective Parent Tuesday Tour 
Tuesday, Feb. 12—Arrive anytime between 8-9 am   
Parents of 7th and 8th graders are invited to spend a morn-
ing getting to know Guerin Catholic. Admissions staff will 
answer questions while leading building tours and visiting 
classrooms.  Registration is encouraged but not required 
at GuerinCatholic.org. 
COMMUNITY EVENTS 
Visit GuerinCatholic.org for more information. 
IB Art Show Opening Night 
Thursday, February 14, 5:30-7:30 pm 
Indiana Design Center, 200 S. Rangeline Rd, Carmel 
Artwork/portfolios of Guerin Catholic High 
School International Baccalaureate (IB) Art students will be 
displayed as part of their IB Art exhibition grade and  
will be available for purchase. Live Music from Guerin 
Catholic’s Sounds of Providence and Music Students.  
2019 Trivia Night  
Saturday, February 23, 6 pm (Over 21 event) 
Join us for Guerin Catholic High School Parent Guild's An-
nual Trivia Night! 

Good Mourning Ministry  

Are you grieving the death of a loved one?                   
We invite you to join us as we work together to help,  

encourage and pray for one another as we journey through 
our loss.                                                                                    

We will be watching the video series                                
“Grieving with Great Hope”                                                

and sharing our stories. 
Please join us in the Merton Room (basement of the 

church) on Friday evenings,  7-9pm, now thru February 15 
For more information and registration,  please contact Tom 

at tgaw53@gmail.com 

Don’t know what to do with 

your old palms?                                   

We will have baskets in the Narthex to collect 

them. The collected palms will be burned,                   

and the ashes will be used on                                         

Ash Wednesday, March 6.  

Did you know our parish subscribed to FORMED so our 
parishioners can benefit from the teachings of the Catholic 
Church with access to various books, CD’s and movies, etc 
for FREE! Go to: www.FORMED.org and enter the parish 
code QDFJ6B. Enjoy! 
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Knights News  
Knights of Columbus 6923 
• An Evening with St. Mother Guerin... 

You are invited to an evening with the Sis-
ters of Providence and a special guest ap-
pearance by St. Mother Theodore Guerin. Bring the 
whole family to see a movie about the Saint’s life, fol-
lowed by a panel discussion and Q&A from the sisters, 
St. Mother Theodore Guerin and a guest Priest (tba). 
They will discuss Vocations, how to become a saint and 
the sister’s mission. The event date is Sunday, March 3rd 
from 6—8PM at the Craig Willy Hall, 11441 Hague Road, 
Fishers In 46038 (located on the campus of St. Louis de 
Montfort Catholic Church)  All ages are invited and food 
and drink: included with burgers, hot dogs lemonade 
and more. Free will donations accepted for the Sister’s 
work and food costs. The event is sponsored by the 
Knights of Columbus council #6923, Fishers. 

• The 2019 Race for Vocations… will take place on 
May 4, 2019 within the One America Festival Mini Mara-
thon and 5K each May in downtown Indianapolis, Indi-
ana.  Please be a part of this amazing event!!  You can 
register at https://raceforvocations.org  Sponsored by 
the Indiana State Knights of Columbus, the Race for Vo-
cations welcomes people of all ages to run/walk in the 
mini or 5K to both promote and pray for vocations to the 
priesthood, religious life, sacred married life and sacred 
single life.  You/your family are invited attend the Mass 
for Vocations  (concelebrated by Bishop Doherty and 
Archbishop Thompson and many other Priests) at St. 
Johns downtown Indy,  and the dinner the Friday night 
after Mass, then run/walk in the mini or 5K the next 
day.  Participants wear vocations runners shirts that cre-
ate a greater awareness of Catholic vocations.                        
Can't run or walk but want to help?  Help sponsor the 
event; plan to attend the Mass and Dinner on Friday, 
May 3rd. and/or volunteer (the whole family) to help 
with dinner or on course water station.  Please contact 
Larry Kunkel at ljkunkel@comcast.net with questions. 

• Rosary after all weekend Masses… The Knights of 
Columbus lead the Rosary after all weekend Masses in 
the Adoration Chapel. Join us as we pray for our country 
and parish. 

• Knights free throw winners: The Knights of Colum-
bus sponsored a free throw challenge on Friday January 
25th.  Fun was had by all who attended: 35 participants, 
parents, kids and Knights of Columbus members.  The 
winners advanced to the District Competition in No-
blesville and they were:   

• Girls…9-year-old Skylar Henderson///10-year-old 
Kaitlyn Sturgeon///13-year-old Reese Kaiser   

• Boys…9-year-old Ben Aho///10-year-old Matthew 
Smith///11-year-old Ian Pifer///12-year-old Will 
Toombs///13-year-old Ian Bungcuse///                     
Ryan Glenn…congratulations to the winner and all         
participants! 

 
Knights of Columbus 
500 Club Membership 

Raffle tickets will be $20 each or 6/$100 
Will include a free meal at the Knights Fish Fry 

Chance to win the following 
(2) $500 (2) $250 (3) $100 (4) $50 

Make a Family New Year’s               

Resolution –The Third Option 

When your marriage is strong your family life will be even 
stronger. Please join us at The Third Option and work on 
enriching your marriage which in turn will strengthen your 
family.  Make your marriage your 2019 New Year’s Resolu-
tion…you won’t regret it!!      
The Third Option is a 14-week program which began            
January 10th at Guerin Catholic High School.  We meet   
every Thursday from 7 to 9 PM and you are welcome                 
anytime throughout the session. It’s a causal environment, 
we have great child care and best of all the program                     
and child care are FREE.  If you have questions, either               
visit  www.Carmelthirdoption.org or call 317-324-8445. 

 

 
Wellness Corner                              

Presented by SLDM Parish Wellness Committee 

What You Should Know About the Flu Vaccine 
• Generally, it’s recommended to get a flu shot by the 

end of October for each influenza season, but it’s 
beneficial to be vaccinated throughout the season – 
even into January and February! 

• Anyone over age of 6 months can get the vaccine, 
and there are special high dose formulations for in-
dividuals over age 65 – you can ask your doctor or 
pharmacist about this option 

• The flu shot IS recommended for women who are 
pregnant 

• After you receive the flu vaccine, it can take your 
body up to 2 weeks to develop the antibodies to pro-
tect against the flu. So, it is possible to get the flu 
during this window of time. 

• The nasal spray flu vaccine can be given to those be-
tween 2-49 years of age, who are non-pregnant and 
generally healthy (without weakened immune sys-
tems) 

• Talk to your doctor BEFORE getting a flu shot if you 
have a history of Guillain-Barré Syndrome or have an 
allergy to eggs or other ingredients in the flu vaccine 

*Information courtesy of Centers for Disease Control 
(CDC) 

Ret rouva ille Weekend                                                              

Find hope for your hurting marriage. Are you feeling help-
less, frustrated, angry or betrayed? Retrouvaille 
(pronounced retro-vi with a long i) teaches couples how to 
survive times like these in their marriages. This program                         
has helped 10’s of 1000’s of couples experiencing difficulty 
at all levels of marital distress from disillusionment to       
deep misery. Indianapolis Retrouvaille is now registering 
couples for the Feb 22 - 24 weekend at St. Joseph's                        
Retreat Center in Tipton Indiana. Follow-up post-weekend 
sessions will take place at Our Lady Of Fatima in                            
Indianapolis. No one is turned away for lack of 
funds. Learn more at  www.HelpOurMarriage.com, 
email RetrouIndy@gmail.com or call 317-489-6811 for con-
fidential registration information.  
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Please check the bulletin board in the Narthex for 
more information on the following: 

• Information Meeting about South Indianapolis 
Catholic Schoolhouse Homeschool Chapter on 
Monday, February 11th. We will gather at 6:15 p.m. and 
meet at 6:30 p.m. in the John Paul II Faith Formation 
Building at Holy Rosary parish. For more information 
and to RSVP, contact Renáe Schoening at                         
southindianapolisin@catholicschoolhouse.com or  

        (317) 201-5815. 
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Sunday, February 10 
7:00 a.m. K of C Blood Drive/Pancake Breakfast        CWH  
9:30 a.m. Breaking Open the Word 
10:15 a.m. RE Classes           School 
10:15 a.m. JHYM Small Groups          All Saints Rm. 
3:00 p.m. Indianapolis Brass Choir     Main Sanctuary 
6:00 p.m. HSYM Youth Groups          All Saints Rm.   
Monday, February 11 
5:00 p.m. Parish Mission Spaghetti Dinner          CWH 
7:00 p.m. Parish Mission:        Main Sanctuary  
  Ordinary Lives, Extraordinary Mission   
7:00 p.m. CRHP Formation Mtgs.   
Tuesday, February 12 
9:00 a.m. SoulCore           All Saints Rm. 
6:00 p.m. CYO Wrestling Practice       Craig Willy Hall 
6:30 p.m. Stephen Ministry Supervision 
7:00 p.m. RCIA                Merton Rm. 
7:15 p.m. Daughters of Wisdom    St. Henry    
Wednesday, February 13 
7:00 p.m. SoulCore           All Saints Rm.  
7:00 p.m. Parish Council            Fr. Allen Rm. 
Thursday, February 14 
10:00 a.m. MOYC Valentine’s Day Activity & Prayer 
6:00 p.m. CYO Wrestling Practice       Craig Willy Hall 
7:00 p.m. CRHP Formation Mtgs.   
7:00 p.m. Young Adult Ministry                    St. Henry   
Friday, February 15 
8:00 a.m. Destination Jesus Retreat     Guerin Catholic HS 
3:00 p.m. Feeding Seniors 
Saturday, February 9 
8:00 a.m. CYO Wrestling Practice       Craig Willy Hall 
8:00 a.m. Destination Jesus Retreat     Guerin Catholic HS 
1:30 p.m. Jesus & Mary Prayer Group        St. Ignatius    
5:00 p.m.        Cub Scouts Blue & Gold Banquet  Craig Willy Hall 
6:00 p.m. MOYC Couples Dinner            All Saints Rm. 

www.sldmfishers.org 

Join parishioners and 
SoulCore Leaders Marie & 

Jackie to nourish body, 
mind & soul with SoulCore 

- a prayer experience that combines the prayers of the rosary 
with core strengthening, stretching and functional movement. 

No fitness level or experience required.  All are welcome!  
Visit www.soulcore.com for more information. 
WHEN: 9:15 am every Tuesday morning and  

7pm every Wednesday evening in the Ministry Center. 
There is no cost, but a suggested donation of $10, for those 
who are able. Dress in comfortable clothing or sportswear 

and bring a fitness mat if you have one.  

Women of all ages are invited to the Indiana 
Catholic Women's Conference on March 23rd, 

titled…”Grace Abounds all the More” 
Enjoy a day with others and enjoy great internationally 
known speakers with a message for our times. 
You will enjoy Rose Sweet, Barbara Heil, and the testimony  
& beautiful music of Donna Cori Gibson accompanied by 
Francesca LaRosa.  Msgr. Joseph Schaedel will be our hom-
ilist and Sister Diane Carollo; our M.C.   
Make a day of it with your friends and family!  Lunch in-
cluded as part of the day.    
Go online to www.indianacatholicwomen.com to register or 
call us to see if your parish is hosting a group, in that way 
you can save with the group discount.  Call: 317-888-0873 
for any information. 

There are many ways to support our school—but one of the 
best ways is by making a gift to the Annual Fund. Please 
consider supporting our school by making your gift today. 
Your gift is not only crucial in helping us meet the day-to-
day needs of our school, but also is an important endorse-
ment of our mission. 
Your gift—no matter its size—helps us continue to offer ex-
cellence in Catholic education! 
The Annual Fund... 

• Supports the high standards of excellence that con-
tinue to make ours an exemplary, high-performing, 
Christ- centered school. 

• Ensures the critical, day-to-day needs of the school 
are being met. 

• Covers the gap between tuition income and the cost 
of educating our students. 

• Tuition fulfills only about 75% of the school's operat-
ing budget. 

• Plays a vital role in enriching academic programs, 
achieving competitive salaries for our faculty, fund-
ing ongoing technology enhancements, tuition assis-
tance and other areas of greatest need. 

Go to: https://www.sldmfishers.org/make-your-school-
gift -online to make your donation today. 
For other ways to make your gift, visit: 
www.sldmfishers.org/school-annual-fund 
February is Matching Gifts Month—Double the Love! 
Matching Gifts also are a critical source of revenue for our 
school. Plus they’re an easy way to boost support for our 
school. To learn more about matching gifts, please visit our 
website. ( https://www.sldmfishers.org/matching-gifts)                                      
To view our new school video please visit:  http://bit.ly/
SLDMSchoolFishers 
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SLDM School 
Office Hours Monday-Friday 7:30 am-3:30 pm 
Phone…………………………………………………..(317) 842-1125 
Fax……………………………………………..(317) 842-1126 
Principal 
Scott Stewart……………………………………………………ext. 301 
Email…………………………………….sstewart@sldmfishers.org 
Secretary 
Erika Rowe/Heidi Clarke………………………………….ext. 300 
Email…………………………………..secretary@sldmfishers.org 
Administrative Assistant 
Jennifer Podlogar…………………………………………….ext. 391 
Email…………………………………..jpodlogar@sldmfishers.org  
Director of Development and Marketing 
Maggie Fox……………………………………………………..ext. 244 
Email………………………………………..mfox@sldmfishers.org                                             

Reconciliation 
The Sacrament of Reconciliation is available every Wednes-
day at 5:30pm prior to the 6:30pm Mass and every Saturday 
following the 8:00am Mass or by appointment. 
Anointing of the Sick 
To arrange for anointing, call the parish office. 
Holy Communion 
If you or another parishioner is sick and/or homebound 
and would like to receive the Eucharist, please contact Fr. 
Travis Stephens at tstephens@sldmfishers.org. 
Baptism for Infants and Children 

Parents of children who need Baptism or children who are 
past grade 2 preparation and not yet in jr. high school, 
and need the sacraments of Reconciliation and Eucharist, 
please contact the parish office at 317-842-6778. Please 
note that Baptisms are offered on the second and fourth 
Sundays at 1 p.m. 
Weddings 

Funerals 
Please call the priest or church office prior to making                  
any funeral arrangements with a funeral director. This           
ensures that a priest and the church will be available.           
To preplan a funeral prayer service and/or Mass,                   
please contact the parish office at 842-6778.                                               
RCIA 
Sessions are Tuesdays from 7-8:30PM in the Merton Room. 
Contact Sandy Schrader at sschrader@sldmfishers.org if you 
are interested in learning more about the Catholic faith. 
Sacramental Preparation                  
If you have a teen from the ages of 12-17 in need of Bap-
tism, Reconciliation, First Communion, and Confirmation 
please contact Annie Harton-aharton@sldmfishers.org.  If 
your teen has already received Baptism, Reconciliation, 
and First Communion and is wishing to be Confirmed, 
please contact Dave Neeson - dneeson@sldmfishers.org. 

Parish Facilities Usage 

•  

•  All events must be requested in writing. Forms are availa-
ble in the parish office. 
•  

•  All adults participating in events with youth under 18 yrs. 
of age must have completed the Safe and Sacred Certification. 

Bulletin Announcements: Any bulletin 
announcements are to be sent for approval to your par-
ticular staff representative. Please do not send an-
nouncements directly to Amanda Kizer. If you aren ’t 
sure who your staff representative is, send the an-
nouncement to Jeff Oelker at joelker@sldmfishers.org.  
Bulletin announcements will typically run for two weeks.                                                                    

Parish Staff 
Pastor, Fr. Pat Click  
Associate Pastor 
Fr. Travis Stephens………………………………………………..ext. 242 
Email ............................................ tstephens@sldmfishers.org 

……………………………………………………………...ext. 233 
Email... ..............................................joelker@sldmfishers.org 
Coordinator of Outreach & Stewardship 
Scott Bernhardt ........................................................... ext. 294 
Email ......................................... sbernhardt@sldmfishers.org 
Coordinator of Adult Formation, Evangelization, & Mission  
Annie Harton……………………………………………………..ext. 240               
Email………………………………………..aharton@sldmfishers.org 
Mardi de Montfort Office 
Christie Davis ....................................................................................... ext. 213 
Email .................................................. mardi@sldmfishers.org                          
Coordinator of Liturgical Music Ministries                       
Terri Delaney……………………………………………………...ext. 234 
Email……………………………….………tdelaney@sldmfishers.org  
Communications Coordinator 
Amanda Kizer ....................................................(765)617-2143 
Email…………………………………………..akizer@sldmfishers.org 
Coordinator of Young Adults and Youth Ministry 
Reid Leazier………………………………………………………..ext. 232 
Email……………………………………………rleazier@sldmfishers.org                                                                    
Coordinator of Children’s Religious Education 
Beth Craig………………………………………………………....ext. 215 
Email….…………………………………...……bcraig@sldmfishers.org   
High School Youth Minister 
Dave Neeson…………..……...…………………………………..ext. 310 
Email……………………………………….dneeson@sldmfishers.org 
Parish Receptionist 
Email ........................................ receptionist@sldmfishers.org 
Accounting Manager 
Bob Stephanak ............................................................. ext. 241 
Email ......................................... bstephanak@sldmfishers.org 
Office Phone…………………..….317-842-6778 
Fax Number………….…………….317-576-1932 

 

Crisis Pregnancy—Free Ultra-

sound/Post Abortion Counseling: 

Pregnant? Need help? Hurt by abortion? Call the Gabriel Project 
toll-free at 1-877-734-2444 confidentially, anytime, day or night. 

Hearing assistance equipment available in the 
Sacristy upon request. 

Parish Council—

parishcouncil@sldmfishers.org 

Jamie Anderson……………………………………………..….317-498-4855 
Patrick Clarke…………………………………………....317-339-1170 
Chris Harper…………………………………………..…618-713-6869 
Louie Jorczak……………………………………………..317-554-9791 
Jennifer King…………………………………………….317-383-6330 
Eugene Kroeff………………………………………..…..317-575-8956 
Alan Lessard…………………………………………..….317-436-7331 
Mark Mader……………………………………………...765-969-2651 
Jerry McConnell…………………………………….….765-702-9088 
Chad Melloh……………………………………...……...317-468-8753 
John Petrie…………………………………………….…..317-292-1171 
Steve Schwegman……………………………………………….317-578-0957 

National Suicide Prevention 

Hotline: 1-800-273-8255 
The Lifeline provides 24/7, free and confidential support for 
people in distress, prevention and crisis resources for you or 
your loved ones, and best practices for professionals. 

To report an instance of sexual abuse, 

please go to this Diocesan link:                  

https://dol-in.org/reporting-an-incident 


